
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, September 30, 2018 

Worship Leader – Randall Walters 

god gathers his people… 

Surround Us, O Lord 

Lord, Reign in Me 

Faithful Love 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise... 

The River 

god invites us to his table...  

Worthy Is the Lamb 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Paul Lee 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Paul Lee 

Make Me New 

god speaks through his word... 

Clothed With Christ:                       
A New Beginning 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Have You Been to Jesus? 

god sends us to love and serve… 

May You Go With God 

Benediction Prayer 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Tom Cox – Harris Downtown, Roger 

Barns – Granbury Villa 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Sandy Allen, Terry 

Brooks, Jo Lynn Bullock, Von & Gloria 

Burba, David Casey, Michalea Collins, 

John Duty, Pat Guy, Edwina Jergins, 

Debbie Martin, Louise Moore, Mary Beth 

Moore, Don O’Farrell, Rudy & Aven 

Rountree, James & Joyce Royse, Kathy 

Sledge, Bonnie Spies, Martha Ann    

Spradling, Richard Stephens, Guy      

Timmons, Betty Underwood, Don    

Walker, Richard Wilks 

Relatives/Friends 

Suzanne Abna, Mel Alkire, Steve 

Dahlberg, Janet Fortune, Dani Garcia, 

Vera Hawkins, Jo Nell Hutto, June 

Moore, Karen Peevy, Carol Riddle, 

Becky Sanchez, Mark Sandel, Marty 

Schwille, Cecilia Sibila, Wade Sibila, 

Merle Spence, June Stone, Harold    

Walker, Andrea Goff Watts 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Randy and April Blankenship  

at the death of April’s mother, Pat Lattie. 

Funeral was Wednesday in Muskogee, 

OK. 

To Bill Baldree at the death of his 

wife, Sandra. Memorial service was    

Saturday. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

Fifth Sunday Connections Group will 

meet tonight at 6:00pm at the home of 

Yvonne Rosenquist.  Everyone is invited to 

attend. Bring finger foods and come to 

meet, greet and fellowship! Phil Moore will 

be the guest speaker. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Grumps Burger, 

Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and Drink for $5. 

Kid-friendly menu is also available for $1 

per item. Proceeds go toward scholarships 

for youth group activities. 

Magi Project – This year our Magi gift 

boxes will go to Casa de la Esperanza 

(House of Hope), a children’s home in  

Anahuac, Mexico that we support through 

our missions program. Empty boxes will be 

available for pick-up in the gym on Sunday, 

October 7. Please fill the boxes with gift 

items and school supplies and return them 

to the gym by Sunday, October 21.  

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 

Neighbors and Faith-Builders classes and 

Elders and Deacons invite guests and new 

members who have placed membership 

since October 2017 to be their guests for 

lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship 

Center on Sunday, October 7, immediately 

following the 10:15 worship service. 

Home Health & Hospice Care Presen-

tation – Sunday, October 7, 5:00pm, in the 

Worship Center. Trish Reiner of Interim 

HealthCare will give information and     

answer questions regarding home health  

and hospice care to help families determine 

when help is needed and how to evaluate 

the services and options that are available. 

(No evening service in Room 5 that night)  

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

October 9 – Meet at the church building at 

8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and work 

for the houseparents cooking, etc. Bring a 

sack lunch. The van will return around 

2:30pm. If you plan to go help this month, 

call Glenda Fry at 817-573-3244. 

Praise & Harmony Workshop with 

Keith Lancaster of Acappella Ministries – 

Saturday, October 20, 6:00-8:00pm, in the 

Worship Center. The next morning, Keith 

will teach a combined class at 9:00 and lead 

worship at 10:15. Join us for this uplifting 

time of singing and worship to God!   

Foster’s Trunk or Treat – Sponsored 

by GCOC at Foster’s Home for Children in 

Stephenville on Sunday, October 28, 6:00-

8:00pm. Candy donations are needed (put in 

tubs located around the building). Volun-

teers are also needed to go and decorate 

their car trunks for candy distribution.   

Contact the church office if you can help. 

Ray Vander Laan Seminar – February 

15-17, 2019 at Granbury Church of Christ. 

Registration for GCOC members begins 

Monday, October 1, on the church website 

(www.granburycoc.net). Cost is $20 per 

person. Registration will be advertised to 

the public beginning November 1, so     

reserve your seat now!    

Children’s Ministry 

LTC Meeting – Today in Room 5 

(Encouragers classroom) immediately    

following the Sunday morning worship  

service. This meeting is for the parents of 

new or returning 3rd – 12th grade students 

who are interested in participating in    

Leadership Training for Christ. 

Christmas Musical sign-up for kinder-

garten – 5th grade children is open. For more 

information, please contact Randall and 

Misty Walters or Marlita Windham. 



 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, September 23, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 352 

10:15am Assembly 629 

Sunday pm Assembly 56 

Youth 20 

Life Groups 12 

Sunday pm Total 88 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright ...we who are many are one body in Christ,                                  
and individually we are members who belong to one another. 

Romans 12:5 

Life in God’s Family 

The concept of family is one of the 

primary ways the church is described in 

Scripture – for example, the family of  

believers in Galatians 6:9-10 and the    

family of God in 1 Timothy 3:14-15.     

The terms “brother” and “sister” are used 

about 450 times in the New Testament, 

with the vast majority of those referring to 

spiritual relationships within the church. 

Javier Adame, our mission partner in Chihuahua, Mexico, recently informed us 

that the church he serves was blessed to participate in a special family event this past 

summer. They spent a week at Camp Covadonga in the neighboring state of Durango. 

This Christian camp – complete with dormitories, classrooms, worship area, kitchen, 

and dining hall – has a 30-year history of hosting churches from all over Mexico. 

Activities at the camp included Bible classes and devotionals, VBS for the      

children, Let’s Start Talking English classes, sports, and swimming. They also visited 

3 ejidos (small farming communities) in the area and shared the gospel with the   

people there, resulting in 11 baptisms during the week. 

Javier summed up their experience with these words, “Every day our brothers and 

friends could worship, eat, play, work, and fellowship a whole week together which 

gives us much good and so that our love one for the other grows. All for the glory of 

God.” May we all take advantage of the opportunities God gives us to be actively 

involved with His family, wherever we may be. 

Jan Knox  

Food Pantry Totals 
209 served last week 

8,579 served so far in 2018 

Sharing a meal at Camp Covadonga 


